

5th January 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Current guidance from the DfE is that during this current lockdown nurseries can stay open, however those based within primary schools can provide provision in-line with the rest of the school, if they wish.

I have been in contact with Mrs Wesley and she is happy for nursery to be open to all of our nursery children.

She does however have child-care issues, of her own. Therefore nursery will be open from 8.45am until 2.30pm for all children.

For those of you that will access key-worker provision there will be further details to follow relating to the above timings that will enable you to carry out your critical role.

Thank you for your patience and support.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Smith (Head of School)





